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NEW INFORMATION CENTRE

Swan Hill Region Visitor Information Centre services is heading to a new temporary home at
Swan Hill Senior Citizens Centre from Friday, 17 March.

You will still receive the same great service, from the same friendly faces.
Pop in and say hello!
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- “All will be revealed soon!” -

FEEDBACK ON TWO NEW BUILDINGS - FOCUS GROUPS

We recently held six community focus groups to gather local feedback on two new buildings
set for Swan Hill - the Art Gallery redevelopment and the Swan Hill Tourism and Cultural hub.

What happens next?

A community consultations outcomes report will be prepared for each of the new buildings,
outlining key themes and learnings from the focus group sessions, combined with online
feedback.

The outcomes report will go back out to the community for a period of two weeks, for further
comment. It will be emailed to all participants, presented in person at an information session
(a date will be announced soon) and available online via our Let’s Talk platform.

Stay tuned - we cannot wait to bring these new building projects to life!

BEEP BEEP - COULD YOU BE OUR NEXT GREAT L2P MENTOR?

Our TAC L2P Program is calling for more volunteers to help get young people safely on the
road.

The program matches volunteer mentors with young people who face barriers to getting their
required 120 hours of driving practice.

Find out more about the program at www.swanhill.vic.gov.au/community/community-
programs contact Will Burns on 0419 288 365.

To apply to become a mentor driver, please visit: https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/licences/
your-ps/get-your-ps/preparing-for-your-licence-test/I2p-learner-driver-mentor-program
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WELCOME CR JACQUIE KELLY

At an unscheduled Council meeting on Tuesday, 24 January 2023, Cr Jacquie Kelly was
officially welcomed to our Councillor team, following the VEC countback procedure.

Four new houses built by Council in Ronald
Street, Robinvale are now complete and
officially on the market!

An all abilities spinning carousel playground
addition will be installed in the coming
months at George Lay Park. Rubber softball
surrounding the carousel will also be renewed.

Bish Road in Swan Hill is in the process
of getting a major makeover — works are
underway to reconstruct and seal the road.

Preparation works for the exterior Town Hall
refurbishment are well underway.

The Swan Hill and Robinvale Leisure Centre
expansion projects are progressing well.

Timber for the Boardwalk and Viewing
Platform on Monash Drive is now ready. We
are excited that we will soon begin seeing this
project come to life.

APEX PARK - CONSULTATION SUCCESS

Apex Park in Swan Hill is due for renewal through the annual playground replacement

program. We recently held a Respark the Park event to chat with locals about what they
want to see included in the playgroup. Over 40 people attended the function, including
toddlers, primary children, teens, parents and grandparents — thank you for your great ideas!
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